Communication



Newsletters and updates via Class Dojo

Newsletters and updates are published regularly in the term and are uploaded to our sharing app Class Dojo. These may include coming events, rosters, learning events, photos, readings and any other interesting information. Please take the time to read them.

Notice Board and Community Notice Display

Please read the whiteboard located to the left of the entrance door at the beginning and end of each session for important information. This has relevant information for you to read and keep up to date with what is happening at Preschool. Other community information is also displayed in the entrance windows.

Assessment and Reporting

We use a variety of methods to record each child's progress during their Preschool year. One of these is their Digital Learning Portfolio, which is a collection of their creative work, learning stories, photos of play and achievements and observations on areas of development. This includes more comprehensive termly updates focussed on social and emotional and Literacy and Numeracy learning. A written Summative report will be provided as children leave Preschool for School. Parents are welcome to request an interview at any time.

Parent Grievances

Occasionally inadequate communication leads to misunderstandings. Your concerns can best be resolved through direct contact with a staff member as soon as possible. Staff will listen to your concerns. Please see the DforE Parent Complaint Policy and our site Complaint Procedure for managing parent concerns. These are available on our website.